
NOTICE 

  

            Ministry of Foreign Affairs, International Business and International Cooperation of the Republic of 

Suriname has informed that as on 01st October, 2022 it will not be possible anymore to pay for the Entry 

fee at the International Johan Adolf Pengel Airport and the Zorg en Hoop Airport.  Cash payment will only 

be possible at the Canawaima Management Office, South Drain, in the District of Nickerie, and the Office 

of the Consulate General of the Republic of Suriname in French Guiana, Saint Laurent du Maroni. 

 

2.        Furthermore, the Ministry has advised that all travels pay for the Entry Fee visa the VFS Suriname 

Global webapplication: 

https://suriname.vfsevisa.com/suriname/online/home/index 

 

            The costumer’s service of VFS Global Suriname is available from Monday to Friday from 0600 hrs 

till 1400 hrs. If a traveler is confronted with challenges when using the application, the costumer’s service 

can be contacted on: 

 

(i)   (+597)473822 (Suriname) 
(ii)  (+1)9292141755 (United States of America) 
(iii) (+31)203690855 (the Netherland) or visa info.suriname@vfshelpline.com  
or the live support chat 
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